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March, 04, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
 
We are extremely saddened to share that Scott Harris, who retired before the winter break, 
passed away peacefully in his sleep last week. Mr. Harris’s contributions to the Woodland Park 
school community will be fondly remembered. He had a strong connection to many of our 
students and staff. His loss will be greatly felt, and he will be missed.  
 
Our total support and sympathy is extended to Mr. Harris’s family and we wish them peace and 
strength as they move forward. We are unaware of any planned services at this time.  
 
Your son or daughter may need your patience and support. Please feel free to contact our 
Counsellor or Administration team as we have implemented a plan that allows students the 
opportunity to talk about their thoughts and feelings with a counsellor or other staff member 
as appropriate. 
 
I have also include a Surrey School District Resource for helping students through periods of 
loss and grieving. Please refer to the information on the accompanying document. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Taylor 


